
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2023 5:40:05 PM

First name: Walter

Last name: Buchanan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed to the proposed gravel pit in the Jackson Mountain Landscape Project #61809 for

various reasons.  One reason being the very close proximity of the residential community of San Juan River

Village.  The adverse traffic, noise and environmental effect that such residential community would suffer are too

significant to ignore, especially when such project can effectively be implemented in a location where residential

communities would not experience such adverse impacts.  Another reason is the adverse effect that it would

have on proposed trails and wildlife in the immediate area.  


